
From: Jill Keimach
To: Duncan Miller; Jeremy Knapp; Andrew Miller; Deborah Robberson; Paul Michaud
Subject: FW: Smoke Tree Special Use Permit, SUP-18-05
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:51:58 AM

FYI
 

From: Paul E. Gilbert <pgilbert@beusgilbert.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:39 AM
To: Jill Keimach <JKeimach@paradisevalleyaz.gov>
Cc: Andrew Miller <amiller@paradisevalleyaz.gov>; Taylor Robinson <Taylor@GenevaAZ.com>; Sam
Robinson <Sam@GenevaAZ.com>; Cassandra Ayres <cayres@beusgilbert.com>
Subject: Smoke Tree Special Use Permit, SUP-18-05
 
EXTERNAL

 

Dear Ms. Keimach:
 
As you are aware, the undersigned represents the Applicant in connection with
SUP-18-05 currently being processed by the Town of Paradise Valley.
 
This correspondence will confirm that I have been authorized by my client to waive
a public hearing before the Town of Paradise Valley Town Council on the issue of
sending the SUP Application back to the Planning Commission.  It is our
understanding that with this waiver at the public meeting on July 25, 2020, the
Town Council will adopt a revised SOD and send the Application back to the
Planning Commission for its review and consideration.
 
As we discussed, we are hopeful that we could receive a copy of the proposed
revised SOD as soon as possible.  We understand that we will be able to provide
comment on the SOD at the forthcoming Town Council Meeting on June 25, 2020.
 
Please feel free to call if there is a need to discuss this further or supplement this
correspondence.
 
Paul
 

Paul E. Gilbert
 

BEUS GILBERT MCGRODER PLLC
701 North 44th Street | Phoenix, AZ 85008
Direct: 480.429.3002 | Main: 480.429.3000 | Fax: 480.429.3100
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Email: PGilbert@beusgilbert.com
Secretary: Jeanette Williams | 480.429.3102 | JWilliams@beusgilbert.com
 
This message may contain confidential and privileged information. If it has been sent to you in error,
please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message.
 
 
 

mailto:PGilbert@beusgilbert.com
mailto:JWilliams@beusgilbert.com

